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Dear Parents-

We are fortunate to have such an awesome second grade teacher for our kids!   With the holidays fast approaching, let’s show Mrs. __________ how much we appreciate her.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday, December 21st , is our last day of school before the winter break.  Please have your child bring in a small token … a picture drawn especially for Mrs. ___________, a small bouquet of flowers, a special craft, or a small treat from each child would make her feel so special!  

If you would prefer to purchase a gift, PTA has provided us with Mrs. _____________’s likes and dislikes to help guide us.  I’ve included that information on the back of this letter for you. 

Thanks for your help, and have a wonderful holiday season!

Your Room Parent
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